
GROWING  POSSIBILITIES 

100 East Bower Street, Suite 110 
Meridian, ID 83642 

 
(208) 288-1992 

 
 

November 25, 2024 
 
 
City of Middleton, Idaho 
Jason Van Gilder 
1103 W. Main St.  
Middleton, ID 84644 
 
Re: City of Middleton – Dewey Road Culvert Replacement  
 Recommendation of Notice to Award 
 
Dear Mr. Jason Van Gilder: 
 
I am writing to summarize our evaluation and provide a recommendation to award for the above 
referenced project. On November 21, 2024, the City of Middleton received four (4) bids for the 
construction of the Dewey Road Culvert Replacement Project. The bids ranged from $258,645.50 to 
$500,557.00.  
 
Keller Associates recommend that the City issue a Notice of Award for the Lump Sum Bid work to 
Idaho Dirt Company who was the low bidder, in the amount of $258,645.50. Their bid package has 
been found to be complete and responsive.  
 
 Please contact me at 208-288-1992 with any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
KELLER ASSOCIATES, INC.  
 
 
Justin Walker, PE 
Project Manager 
 
Attachments (1) – Idaho Dirt Company Bid Package 
 
 

Docusign Envelope ID: 71C78EEE-20C8-4F3C-9437-C7DEFC669932



Owner City of Middleton

Project Name Dewey Road Culvert Replacement 

Bid Date 11/21/2024

BID TABULATION 222123-006

Bid Totals ("All Bid Schedules")
Idaho Dirt Company 258,645.50$                          

Knife River Corporation 349,943.00$                          

Lurre Construction, Inc. 406,626.00$                          

Bidder Name 500,557.00$                          
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